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HB 2548 will do nothing more than add burdensome regulations on farmers & 

ranchers which in turn hurts the workers. Those proposing HB 2548 are proving they 

have absolutely no knowledge of the farming and ranching industries.  Farming & 

ranching are NOT 9-5, M-F.   The work varies-daily & seasonally  and can be  

impacted by weather on all aspects of both.  This bill will not help or improve workers 

rights. The only thing it will do is force more people out of their livelihoods, their 

businesses their futures. 
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